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Eric opened the meeting at 7:00. Minutes were read 
by Jerry and were approved. Jim gave the treasurers 
report. $567.20 in the bank. Report approved. 6 
members present. Next meeting March 10 at the 
LaGrange Community Building. 

Old Business:  We talked about changing the meeting day to possibly Saturdays. It was decided to get 
more input from additional members and add it to the docket in the next couple of meetings.  

New Business:  Eric has assigned a special phone number for our club to address inquiries. It will be 
an automated system with replies to the individual calling directed to the Secretary. When this is 
completed the brochure handout for prospective members will contain this number. This number will 
also be added to the various AMA web sites. It was decided and passed to have a “Supportive 
membership” This classification will pay dues but does not have to belong to the AMA. He/she will 
have all club membership privileges but will not be allowed to fly. Several members brought their 
winter projects for show and tell ending a very informative meeting. Nominations for 2009 officers will 
be in March with new officer assumption in April. 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

Editors Comments:  Great Show and Tell. Thanks to John, Eric, Jim, Mike and Jerry for bringing 
their projects. 


